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Wisconsin AFL-CIO Endorses Jill Underly for State Superintendent 

(MILWAUKEE, WI, March 2, 2021) –Stephanie Bloomingdale, President of the Wisconsin 
AFL-CIO, released the following statement announcing the endorsement of Jill Underly for State 
Superintendent: 

“We are endorsing Jill because she has been pro-union, pro-child, pro-family, and pro-public 
schools from day one,” said Wisconsin AFL-CIO President Stephanie Bloomingdale. “We need 
a leader who will work to provide a high-quality public education to every child, every day, no 
matter their zip code. Dr. Jill Underly won’t be satisfied with the status quo and working families 
are ready to stand up for her.” 
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